
The City of Albuquerque’s past investments in field
technology for APD have improved the efficiency and
capacity of our field officers as they respond to violent
crimes. For example, expansions in gunshot detection
technology have enabled faster response times, more
felony arrests, and the recovery of many stolen firearms.
Between January and September 2023, over 10,000
alerts were detected by existing ShotSpotter
technologies across the City of Albuquerque, resulting in
arrests of violent criminals. 

This request will help the City of Albuquerque to create
a crime-fighting grid within the metro area, including
cameras on arterial roads, gunshot detection technology
expansion, and license plate readers throughout the
City. This initiative would be designed to seamlessly
integrate with the Real Time Crime Center to support
law enforcement officers as they respond to violent
crimes. Albuquerque is requesting the state to invest
$20 mil
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